
 

14th Annual U. S. Air Force Academy 
Candidate Orientation Program 

Presented by the  
U. S. Air Force Academy Georgia Parents Club 

U. S. Air Force Academy Admissions Liaison Officers (ALOs) 
 

Saturday, December 16th, 2017 
10:00 AM to 12:00 noon 

 

American Legion Post 160* 
160 Legion Drive SE 
Smyrna, GA 30080 

 
Engineers….Pilots….Scientists – The Best and Brightest 

Who: All interested high school students AND their parents 
 

Why: Meet one-on-one with current Air Force Academy cadets, their parents, 
and Academy Liaison Officers.  Find out what Academy life is really like.  
Ask your questions about academic majors, military training, clubs, 
sports, and the application process.    This event is FREE to attend. 

 
Next step: If you are interested, please e-mail your name, high school name and your contact  

e-mail address to Stephanie McKendree at Usafagacop@gmail.com to help us plan for 
the event.  No matter what year you are in school, this is a “can’t miss” opportunity.   
We will send an email reminder the week of event.   *American Legion Post 160 is 
having a canned food drive if you would like to help feed the hungry this season. 

 
Stephanie McKendree and Christine Cooper - COP Co-Chairs 

U. S. Air Force Academy Georgia Parents Club 
Usafagacop@gmail.com or Stephanie McKendree (770) 367-5646 or Christine Cooper (404) 401-3750 
 

           
 

This is not an offical publication of the U.S. Air Force Academy or the U.S. Air Force. 
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